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   Cardinal Winning Secondary School
30 Fullarton Avenue

Glasgow

G32 8NJ

0141 778 3714

11th November 2024 
Dear Parent 
Please be aware of the following important dates for your diary this half term. 

Family Learning Event: 
Our next Family Learning Event will take place on 27th November here in school from 1.30-3.00pm. One of the most valuable aspects of these events is the opportunity to connect with other parents, share experiences and exchange ideas. Our focus this month is on Numeracy; you will have the chance to find out more about how we teach numeracy skills to all our pupils in what I hope you will find to be both a fun and informative session. 

Please indicate your intention to attend on the reply form attached.  

Christmas Market: 

Our annual Christmas Market is due to take place on 29th November from 11-12pm– please keep your fingers crossed for a dry, bright morning! I would be grateful for any donations you could make to our Raffle and Tombola stall (bottles, sweets, gifts etc). This is a huge fund raiser for us, with all profits going into our School Fund which supports many of our trips and additional experiences arranged throughout the year. Your generosity is much appreciated. 
Panto: 
Another highlight of the winter term is our trip to the Pantomime, arranged this year for December 4th. A consent form and letter will be issued in due course. 
S1-S3 Parents’ Evening: 

Please also be aware that our first Parents’ Evening of this term will take place on 3rd December from 4-6.30pm. This is a chance to meet with your child’s class teachers and find out more about your child’s progress and achievement; I hope you will be able to attend. Your child is welcome to attend with you. We do not run an appointment system (experience has shown that this has not been helpful) bur rather invite you to circulate and meet with staff throughout the course of the evening. Mindful of the needs of all, we respectfully ask that discussion is limited to no more than 5 minutes per teacher. Should you wish to discuss any aspect of your child’s progress in more detail our Principal Teachers will arrange a mutually convenient time to do so. 
S1 and S6: Mrs Ellis (Designated Care Experienced Manager)

S2 and S5: Ms Ralph 

S3 and S4: Mrs MacQueen 

Finally, a plea with regards to our school uniform. We are rightly very proud of our uniform and how it helps promote our sense of belonging and community. I am grateful for your continued support in this regard. Pupils should wear black trousers or a skirt to school each day, with either the school polo shirt or shirt and tie. Should pupils with to wear a hoodie, this should be the school hoodie only. 
We also have a PE uniform of black joggers or shorts and the purple PE t-shirt which can be purchased in school (£6). 
As ever, please do follow us on X (Twitter) to enjoy more information about the many exciting opportunities and successes we like to celebrate each day @cardinalwinnin1 

Yours faithfully

ML Macdonald
Head Teacher 

Family Learning Event
27th November 2024 

Child’s Name: 

Number of adults attending: 

I wish to take my child home directly after the event at 3pm:  Yes / No 

Learning together, 


we thrive in a safe and happy community, 


flourishing in faith and love. 
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